
 
 

 

Effective 2021, the Kaleden Irrigation District has changed the billing for 

domestic water charges.  In past years,  the domestic water charges have been 

taxes only.  This project has been in the works for some time. The domestic 

charges will now be in the form of a tax and a toll, which creates a fairer way of 

billing.  The acreage assessment all parcels has not changed.   We have now 

divided the tax portion into six categories as follows:  

 

Group 1 (a) - .00 ac. up to and including .25 ac.             Group 1(b)  -   .26 ac. up to and including .50 ac.  

Group 1 (c) -  51 ac. up to and including .75 ac.             Group 1 (d) -  .75 ac. up to and including 1.00 ac. 

Grade A (1) – over 1.00 ac. using full (irrig) allotment     Grade A (2) – over 1.00 ac. not using full (irrig)    

                                                                                                                 allotment 

( for those properties in Grade A (2), the irrigation connection would not be turned on, or the allotment 

reduced. 

 

The District will now have semi-annual billings; ALL DOMESTIC customers will 

now receive two bills: a domestic toll bill, in late April or early May, due in June, 

and a tax bill at the end of August, due in October.   
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